

Town of Ludlow, Massachusetts

Office of the Board of Selectmen Ellie Villano, Town Administrator

PUBLIC NOTICE

June 11, 2020

TOWN OF LUDLOW

Please be advised that Pursuant to Section 7 of "An Act Relative to Municipal Governance during the COVID-19 Emergency" signed into law by the Governor on June 5, 2020, the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Ludlow, at its meeting on June 22, 2020 at 6:30p.m intends to consider an adjustment of the town meeting quorum for the Annual Town Meeting and Special Town Meeting scheduled for June 22, 2020. A copy of Section 7 of Chapter 92 of the Acts of 2020 is available on the Town Website.